Cal@

E. 25th Avenue to Open
Early August 2021

Dear Neighbor,

We're pleased to announce E. 25th Avenue will open the first week of August 2021, and
that all major construction on E. 25th Avenue (between S. Delaware Street and Palm
Court) will be complete.

Thank you for your patience while this major milestone for the 25th Avenue Grade
Separation Project was completed. Separating the tracks from the road at E. 25th
Avenue improves safety, reduces traffic bottlenecks, improves traffic flow, and
significantly reduces horn noise in the area—creating lasting benefits for generations to
come.

Opening Soon!

About the 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project

Caltrain, in cooperation with the City of San Mateo, is improving safety, traffic flow, and reducing train
horn noise in the City. The project will separate the railroad tracks from the road at E. 25th Avenue,
create two new east-west connections at 28th and 31st Avenues, and build a new Hillsdale Station to
better serve the community. For more project information visit www.caltrain.com/25thGS.
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